
GREENFIELD BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF MONDAY, APRIL 12, 2021 

 

This was the first meeting of the new Budget Advisory Committee (BAC) members.  We met in person, at 

the Meeting House.   

PRESENT:  Catrina Mamczak, Kathy Seigars and Janice Pack 

 

Kathy mentioned that Gary Russell would like to be appointed to the BAC.  Janice will ask Aaron Patt to 

have the Select Board appoint him. 

The BAC went over the list of Town Departments, Boards, Committees and other entities and assigned 

coverage.  We’ll go over this again at our next meeting. 

So far, we have: 

DPW  Gary 

PD  Kathy 

FD  Cat 

Town Hall Cat 

Recycling Gary 

Library  Kathy 

Elections Kathy 

Cemetery Gary 

Other Boards Janice 

Committees Janice 

Trustees Janice 

 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, April 28th at 6:30 at the Meeting House.  


